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Hello Camilla Families,

As we welcome the vibrant spirit of spring, I hope this message finds you
all in good health and high spirits. April brings a ton of opportunities for

growth, exploration, and of course, some unpredictable weather! In light of
this, I kindly request that all students come prepared for any weather

conditions. Please ensure your child dresses appropriately, with layers
that can be added or removed as needed.

These next three months are going to be busy with students preparing for
Provincial Achievement tests and year end assessments, our performance

of Footloose, school sports of Badminton and Track and Field and
numerous other field trips and events. For information on any of these

events, please check out our Facebook page or our website.

As we move towards the end of the year, we start to plan a farewell for
our Grade 9 group as they leave us for high school. The ceremony will
take place on Thursday, June 6th. Staff continues to work through the

logistics of timing and space, but we hope to share some more details by
the end of the month.

 
I look forward to seeing our students embrace the wonders of spring, both

indoors and outdoors, throughout the month of April.

Kevin



IMPORTANT DATES
01 NO SCHOOL - EASTER MONDAY

03
08/09 CLASS PICTURES

HOT LUNCH - BAR BURRITO

CLASSES RESUME02

09 CHOIR - WEST COUNTRY HEARTH

16 JR.BADMINTON TOUR. @ CAMILLA

16 CSC & CSSA MEETING 6PM/7PM

17 GR.6 IMMUNIZATIONS

18 HOT LUNCH - PITA PIT

22 STURGEON NIGHT OF MUSIC

29 PD DAY - NO SCHOOL



March Highlights
Our Grade 1-4's had a great time during the winter

carnival! They enjoyed all the games and hot chocolate!

Jr. Entrepreneurship Option hosted their Market Place Day. They
all did a great job and everyone loved all the fun things to buy!



March Highlights
Dress like a Staff Member or

Student Day!!

Mrs. Soetaert & Mrs. Berube

Mr. Roy and 
his twin.

Ms.Lutgen and
her crew

The Mr.Caufield’s

All the Teenagers!

Our new
office staff :)












